
6/20/77: Dear Lil: Harold has directed me to you as the person in charge of 
copying operations in case I wanted copies of any of the latest CIA releases. 
While I don't want to inconvenience you, there are some records he has 
described which sound as though they'd be of considerable interest to me 
on the basis of memo's I!ve recently written. These are NosJ 876-697, 
879-899, 948-927, and 881-901. I assume they are all from "Batch D." 
If you could copy these without too much trouble, I'd appreciate it. 

As you probably know, these are busy, exciting times for me. I miss 
visiting you and Harold, and I hope I'll at least be able to stop by after 
my job in Jacksonville ends. Best, 
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